
January 28, 2025 

Or. Keith Filipiak 
Superintendent 
Lisle CUSD 202 
925 Burlington Ave. 
Lisle, IL 60532 

Dear Dr. Filipiak, 
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I would like to thank Lisle CUSD 202 for giving me the opportunity to teach Lisle Junior High 
School students for the past 31 years. It has truly been an honor and a privilege to have spent 
my entire teaching career at such an amazing school district. 

T hat said, it is with mixed emotions that this is my official retirement letter. I plan to retire after 
teaching one more school year. I will retire at the end of the 2025-2026 school year. 

I would like to retro-fit my retirement service bonus into both the 2024-2025 and 2025-2026 
school years, realizing this retirement service bonus cannot cause my annual increase in 
creditable earnings to exceed six percent over the prior year. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or require any additional information. 

Sincerely, 

�� 
Patricia Stevens 
Grade 6 ELA Teacher 
Lisle Junior High School 
5207 Center Ave. 
Lisle, IL 60532 
630-493-8225
pstevens@lisle202.org


